
My letter to somebody JJ 
(I posted this letter on My website on 4 March 2022) … 
 
 
 

Dear all good FBI, 
all good Scotland Yard, 

all good foreign police officers, 
all good Apple officers, 

and 
all good Microsoft officers, 

 
“My files came back” 

 
JJJJJJJ 

 
“JJ Very gOOOOOOOd JJ” 

 
JJJJJJJ 


